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From the Board of Directors 
The Annual Meeting was held on August 24, 2008.    Board Members re-elected were Melissa Hagen and Renate McSween, and Doug Elkins was elected as a new member of the Board of Directors.  Thanks to outgoing member Randy Pierce for his service on the Board.  The Officers are:

President:  Sandy Schutte
Vice-President:  Renate McSween
Treasurer:  Melanie Oudsema
Secretary:  Diane Carr.  
Sandy Schutte announced the retirement of Managers Mike and Marcy Jury, and reported that John Watson of Morrice has been hired as the new Manager.  Our thanks and best wishes to Mike and Marcy on their departure, and welcome to John Watson on his arrival.  John will begin training on October 1, and take over on November 1, 2008. 
A vote was taken at the meeting on whether to operate the security gate all the time, or leave it open from 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  As a result of the vote, the gate will be operating all the time.  Please remember to exit on the left and stay on the left as you turn onto the road, since incoming vehicles will be entering on their left.  
Volunteers/Activities:  

Thank you to everyone who helped with all the activities this year.   
Fireworks Committee:
The total amount collected for fireworks this year was $873.00.  Cindy Bloomer and Melissa Hagen matched that amount.  In addition, due to the rather large volume of fireworks purchased, some free fireworks were included, bringing the total value of the fireworks to $2,554.00.  Thank you to everyone who contributed.  
A very special thanks to John Watson, his son Glen and his nephew Phillip, without whom the fireworks would still be in their boxes.  

Reminders:
There needs to be a lot number shown on all golf carts and boats.  
We have a small number of people who still need to have their carts inspected.  Please drive them to the pavilion on Saturday, September 27 from 10:00 a.m. to noon to be checked.  
Dates to Remember:
· Park Work Day – Sat. September 13th
-
Meadow Clean-up (Pull boats and trailers out for mowing)
-
Tree trimming along park road

-
Placing “No Trespassing” signs

-
Replacing downed wire fence

-
Filling in around pole barn

· Euchre-Tuesday Nights - 6:00 p.m.  Contact Katherine Gutting - Lot #121.  All are welcome to come and join us for a night of fun.  Bring a snack to share.  
· Halloween Party – Sat. September 27th  (Chair:  Yvonne Mason, Lot #94)
1:00 – Trick or Treating

2:00 – Kids’ Party

5:00 – Hot dogs/Chili and Soup Potluck   (Chair:  Katherine Gutting, Lot 121)

(Evening activities will be posted)

· Next Board Meeting – September 28, 10:30 a.m.
· Park Closing:  Water will be turned off on October 15, 2008.  Electricity will be turned off on October 31, 2008.
· Association Dues must be paid by October 31, 2008.  Statements will be in the mail soon. 
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